
Recordings of regular Sunday services can be ordered by signing the sheet  
at the church library. CD’s….$4.00 each   DVD’s….$5.00 each 

PO Box 245  Pembroke  Ontario  K8A 6X3 

Phone: 613-732-9721   Fax: 613-732-7496 

Email: info@pptchurch.com   www.pptchurch.com 

Sunday, December 20, 2015 

Pastoral Staff 

Senior Pastor 
Rev. Terry Burns 

Assistant Pastor - Children’s Ministries 
Danette Liedtke 

Assistant Pastors - Student & Adult Ministries 
Rev. Jeff Dahms** & Rev. Kristy Dahms 

Junior High Coordinator 
Melanie Murray** 

Music Coordinator 
Merri-Lynn Raddatz* 

Women’s Network Coordinator 
Pastor Carol Ann Hurtubise** 

*DENOTES PART-TIME    **DENOTES VOLUNTEER 

We pray for 
our troops 

Nous prions pour 
nos troupes 

Check us out on Facebook  

PPT (Pembroke Pentecostal Tabernacle) 

Visit the Gathering Grounds Café  

(Sundays 9:30 am in the foyer) 

Affiliated with  
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TODAY’S SERVICES 

10:00 AM - Pre-service Prayer (prayer chapel) 

10:30 AM - Morning Worship Service 
Message: Pastor Terry Burns  

“A Tale of Two Pregnancies - Part 2”   

Kids Church (ages 2-12) 
Kids will be dismissed from the service 

PLEASE NOTE: AS PART OF OUR INSURANCE COVERAGE ALL CHILDREN 5 YEARS & UNDER  
MUST BE SIGNED IN AND OUT OF KIDS CHURCH OR THE NURSERY BY A PARENT OR LEGAL GUARDIAN 

UPCOMING EVENTS  
Jan 06 - BG Club resumes (6:30 pm) 
Jan 06 - JR Youth FUSION resumes (6:30 pm) 
Jan 07 - Jitterbugs resumes (9:30 am) 
Jan 10 - Old Time Gospel Hour resumes (6:00 pm) 
Jan 10 - SR High IGNITE resumes (6:30 pm) 
Jan 11 - JUNCTION College & Careers resumes (7:00 pm) 
Jan 12 - New Beth Moore Study “Jesus the One and Only” (see bulletin insert) 
Jan 26 - Board Meeting (6:00 pm) 
Jan 30 - An Evening of Elegance (see bulletin insert) 

Church Database  
If you have never filled out a 
yellow Household Information 

Form (available at the Welcome Centre) 
please help us update our records for the 
new year. You may place your completed 
form in the offering bag or return it to 
the church office. If you have moved or 
changed your phone no. please inform 
the office as soon as the change is in 
effect. 

Just a Reminder... 
As the winter weather starts to 
descend upon us, the church 

parking lot may become slippery at 
times. For the safety of everyone, 
please SLOW DOWN and be careful 
while driving in the church parking lot 
and watch out for children! 

 
 

THIS WEEK’S EVENTS  

WED 7:00 AM - Men’s Prayer Breakfast   
 6:30 PM - Men’s & Ladies’ Prayer (men in foyer...ladies in prayer chapel) 

THUR 10:00 AM - Intercessory Prayer Meeting  (prayer chapel) 
 12:00 PM - Church office closes for the afternoon 
 7:00 PM - Christmas Eve Service 

FRI Christmas Day  

SAT Boxing Day  

PRAYER REQUESTS  
Fern Maves 
Freda Shields 
Cecile Sullivan 
Raymond Tunney 

Shirley Bigras 
Andalene Brennan  
Yvonne Chassie 
Rose Lloyd 

NEXT WEEK’S WORKERS: SUN. DEC. 27th 

Bus: Steve Liedtke 
Sound: Garth Marquardt 
PPoint: Bethany Marquardt 
Camera: Simon Brooks 
Greeters: Doreen Fraser & Nicole Cooney 
Ushers: Floyd Nelles, Steve Liedtke, 
David Dahms, Paul Marquardt, Sheila 
Brooks, Danny Kargus 

Bus Drivers PPT Handi-Bus 

We still need a few more 
drivers for our “new-to-us” handi-bus. 
If you are interested, please call the 
office or speak to John Carmody as soon 
as possible. No special license needed, 
but you do need to be at least 25 years 
old, hold a current Ontario driver’s 
license, and have a good driving record.  

PPT Membership 

If you would like to have a 
voice in decisions made at the 

PPT Annual Business Meeting held in 
February, now is a good time to apply 
for church membership. Applications are 
available at the Welcome Centre and 
the church office. Please complete and 
return the form to the church office.  

OUR DAILY BREAD DEVOTIONAL     
The LARGE PRINT Our Daily 
Bread devotionals for Jan/Feb/
Mar 2016 are now available at 

the Welcome Centre. Booklets are free 
but donations are appreciated. 

A Big Thank You! 

To every person who helped to make this year’s Singing Christmas 
Tree a huge success - THANK YOU! Your time, talents, skills, and 
efforts are greatly appreciated! The church office is receiving many, 
many positive comments about the program.  

Food Bank Collections  

This year, for The Salvation Army and St. Joseph’s Food Banks, we collected 240 
boxes of food and $1,635.00 in cash donations! 

CHURCH OFFICE HOLIDAY HOURS 

Christmas Eve Dec. 24th 
9:00 am to 12:00 noon 

Christmas Day Dec. 25th 
Closed 

Boxing Day Dec. 26th 
Closed 

Dec. 28th - 30th 
Closed 

New Year’s Eve Dec. 31st 
9:00 am to 12:00 noon 

New Year’s Day Jan.1st 
Closed 

Year End Contributions 

The church office will be open 
on Thursday, December 31st 
from 9:00 am to 12:00 noon 

to receive any last minute tithes/
offerings for 2015. To ensure proper 
credit for tax purposes, please mark the 
OUTSIDE of your envelopes clearly. 
Cheques should be dated for no later 
than December 31, 2015. 

Christmas Eve Service 
Thursday, December 24th 
6:30 PM 

Please join us for a family service of 
Christmas carols, scripture readings 
and a special story for the children. 
Everyone welcome!  

Calling All Men  

to One Month of  

Men’s Warfare Prayer 

 Wednesdays in January 2016 
6:30 pm in the foyer 

6:30 pm - Devotional led by Ron Howe 
7:00-7:45 pm - Prayer  

Starts Wednesday January 6th 

Church Envelopes 
Now Available  
Tithing/offering envelopes for 

2016 are now available to be picked up 
in the foyer. Please pick up your box as 
soon as possible. 
If you don’t already have an envelope 
number, and you attend PPT regularly, 
why not consider requesting a box? 
Please call or email the church office 
as soon as possible and we’ll get a 2016 
box ready for you!  

Pre-Authorized Debit 
If you prefer to use Pre-
Authorized Debit, you may 

pick up an application at the Welcome 
Centre or the church office. Please 
complete the form, attach a void 
cheque and return it to the church 
office. Withdrawals are made on the 
1st of each month. 

Sunday, December 20, 2015 
For unto us a child is born, unto us a son is given: and the 
government shall be upon his shoulder: and his name shall be 
called Wonderful, Counsellor, The mighty God, The everlasting 
Father, The Prince of Peace. - Isaiah 9:6 (KJV)  


